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  Club Newsletter

Upcoming Dates:
Feb. 10th:
No skating

Feb. 12th:
Family Day - No Skating

Feb. 14th: 
Sweetheart’s Family & Friends Fun 
Skate

Feb. 28th: 
Deadline to Register, Super Series 
Vancouver Island

March 5th: 
Purdy’s Order Deadline 

March 6th:
Final day CanSkate @ GPR

March 14th:
Final day Canskate @ Sportsplex

March 16th:
Last Day Winter Session

March 17-18th: 
2018 BC/YK Section STAR 1-4 
Competition

April 6-8th:
2018 Super Series Vancouver 
Island

Club jackets are back!  Our *LSC jacket is 
great for on ice workouts and are perfect to wear to 
competitions to represent your club! We are in contact 
with our supplier, but need to get an idea of numbers 
needed so they can quote a price. We might also have 
some used jackets available, so please email asap if 
you are interested in a jacket either new or used.  
Carrie Ell @ mannacarrie@outlook.com.

Jacket too small?
If you’d like to make your jacket available for sale to 
another skater, please e-mail me with the following 
information:
Your name
Jacket size
Generat ion Jacket - 1s t genera t ion o r 2nd 
generation(Mondor)
Carrie Ell @ mannacarrie@outlook.com.

*Our Club Jacket is recommended for skaters at the 
StarSkate level and higher.  CanSkaters are welcome to 
purchase them, but typically they aren’t necessary until 
the StarSkate level. 

When: Weds. Feb. 14th 

Where: Langley Sportsplex

Time: 6:30 - 7:30 pm

Cost: Admission by Donation 

Bring out your family and friends for a fun skate!  There’ll will be free hot chocolate for the 
kids as well as cupcakes for sale ($2 each).  Admission is by donation and all proceeds 
raised will go towards purchasing new recording 
equipment for our club!

Anyone who does not have a Skate Canada 
membership, *must wear a helmet (adults too!), as 
well as our Canskaters.  See you at the rink!

*skates and helmets available for 
  rent at the rink

Sweetheart’s  
Family & Friends 

Fun Skate

Olympic Dreams? Did you know…all of 
our 2018 Olympic Skating Team are Skate 
Canada trained and many of them got their 
start in the CanSkate program!  As a certified 
Skate Canada Club, the Langley Skating 
Club has  what it takes to get you on the 
road to your Olympic dreams…

mailto:mannacarrie@outlook.com
mailto:mannacarrie@outlook.com
mailto:mannacarrie@outlook.com
mailto:mannacarrie@outlook.com


February 8, 2018

Volunteers needed:
There are still spots on our board 
that need to be filled asap - we 
meet once a month and then there 
are some extra duties that take 
place, usually when you would be 
at the rink:

- CanSkate Rep/Liason

- Test Chair

- Fundraising Support

- Someone to Update Club 
Communication Board at the 
rink

If you have any questions or you’re 
able to help out in any of these 
areas, contact Lisa George @ 
lgeorge9@telus.net.

Individual Easter Fundraiser 
Star skaters and above are able to 
participate in our Purdy’s Easter 
I nd i v idua l Fund ra i se r.  Any 
StarSkaters (and above) who chose 

to participate will receive 25% of their sales and it will be 
deposited to an individual fundraising account that can be 
used to pay for your skating fees (with the exception of 
individual coaching costs).  

Catalogues will be available by next Tuesday, Feb. 13th - all 
of the prices are the same as you would pay in store, except 
your Skater will benefit. All sales for this campaign are done 
online - if you are interested in participating, please e-mail:

Carrie Ell @ mannacarrie@outlook.com

Order Deadline: Monday, March 5th
Pick-up: Friday, March 16th
Location: Sportsplex or George Preston

*For our club to qualify in the fundraiser, we must have 
minimum sales of $800 or more, so we appreciate all 
that can participate!

Interested in watching Synchro Skating?  Several of 
our Langley skaters compete on teams from all over the 
Fraser Valley.  You can watch them compete at the West 
Coast Challenge:
Competition dates:
10 February 2018
Location:
Ladner Leisure Centre
4600 Clarence Taylor Crescent
Delta, BC ,V4K 3X3

Photographs - if anyone has photos from competitions and events they’d like shared on our 
Newsletter of Facebook Page, please forward them to Carrie Ell:

mannacarrie@outlook.com

We want to see all your shining faces!

Congratulations to all our 
skaters and coaches who 
participated in the BC 
Coast Championships in 
Chilliwack this past 
weekend...way to go 
Langley!
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